


Water Watch is a community-
based campaign dedicated to keeping water 
services public and stopping the sale and 
export of water from Canadian lakes, 
streams and rivers. 

Call today and we'll connect you with the 
nearest Water Watch committee. Phone 
1-877-CUPE-H20 (1-877-287-3426) 
or visit our web site at vvvvw.cupe.ca. 

Add your voice to the growing number of 
Canadians just like you who are coming 
together to protect our water. 



We all have a role to 

play in ensuring the 

abundance and quality 

of water today and for 

future generations. 

The Canadian Union of 

Public Employees along 

with the Council of 

Canadians and the 

Canadian Environmental 

Law Association have 

launched this campaign 

from coast to coast to stop 

the privatization of water. 

We believe access to an 

adequate supply of clean 

water is a basic human 

right. Private ownership 

of water is a clear and 

direct threat to the health 

and well being of all 

Canadians. 

1-877-CUPE H20 
www.cupe.ca  
A message brought to you by the 
Canadian Union of Public Emp!oyees 
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